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Date: 13th October, 2022


Notice for Registration of Transportation Service

Dear Parents:

Greetings from Stepping-Stone International School Bangladesh. 

This is to notify you that, SISB is going to provide transport service from January, 2023 within Uttara area. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Interested parents are requested to do the registration with the details of Student Name, Student ID No, Grade and Contact details through email. 

Email Address: info.sisb.edu.bd@gmail.com

Thank you. 

Tawrin Jamil 
Officer Admin & PR
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